
Special points of 
interest:

 The two new fishing 

jetties at 
Kennington 

Reservoir have 
improved angler’s 
access and also 

encourages more 
recreational fishing.

 GRDC was selected 

to construct the 

fishing jetties and all 
parties are 
extremely pleased 

with the end result.

 “The workmanship of 

the jetties is 
exemplary and we 

recommend GRDC 
for other projects 
of this magnitude.”

Jim Weymouth

This months 
Completed Projects

Custom Shroom, 
Bellarine Rail Trail

6 x 6m Skillion Shelter
Narre Narre Park, 

Oak Park

Gable End Shelter,
The Chase, Berwick

Installation of the new fishing jetties was a joint 
effort between the Department of Primary 
Industries, City of Greater Bendigo and Go 
Fishing In Victoria with the support of the Friends 
of Kennington Reservoir and VR Fish regional 
members.

The platforms were funded with $38,000 from 
the Victorian Recreational Fishing Grants Program 
using fishing licence fees; a $56,000 capital 
contribution from the City of Greater Bendigo; 
and $40,000 from the Go Fishing In Victoria 
Initiative.

“GR Design & Construct (GRDC) were selected 
to construct the fishing jetties and all parties are 
extremely pleased with the end result.

Special thanks to GRDC’s on site builders, Dick 
and Dallas, for their effort to complete the first 
jetty in time for the official opening by Mr Joe 
Helper MP on August 10th, 2008 during the 
Family Fishing Festival.

The Family Fishing Festival was promoted as part 
of the Government's $3.2million Go Fishing in 
Victoria campaign which aims to increase 
participation in fishing, particularly amongst 
families.

The workmanship of the jetties is exemplary and we recommend GRDC for other projects of this 
magnitude.”

Jim Weymouth 
Projects & Contracts Officer 
City of Greater Bendigo 
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